
 

Please contact Lynn Cairns on 0151 471 7529 or e-mail 
lynn.cairns@halton.gov.uk  for further information. 
The next meeting of the Committee is on Thursday, 22 February 2007 
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4 (B) HALTON BOROUGH COUNCIL (WIDNES 

WATERFRONT ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ZONE) 
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In accordance with the Health and Safety at Work Act the Council is 
required to notify those attending meetings of the fire evacuation 
procedures. A copy has previously been circulated to Members and 
instructions are located in all rooms within the Civic block. 

Executive Board 
 
Thursday, 8 February 2007 2.00 p.m. 
Marketing Suite, Municipal Building 
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